

October 20, 2008

Michel Beauregard
Président
Conseil québécius du Loisir
4545 av. Pierre-De Coubertin
C.P. 1000, succursale M
Montreal (Quebec) H1V 3R2

Dear Michel:

On behalf of the World Leisure Board of Directors and the World Leisure Secretariat, I would like to thank you for your tremendous efforts in planning, organizing and implementing the X World Leisure Congress. Without question, your effort reflected a high level of excellence and great professional skill in leading your team to great success! In all respects, the X World Leisure Congress will be remembered as a significant event in the history of the World Leisure Organization. You have set a new standard for the provision of World Leisure Congresses.

On a personal note, I would like to thank you for the great kindness that you extended to me before and during the X World Leisure Congress. I greatly enjoyed all of our interactions, finding your efforts to be inspirational and welcoming to me on every occasion. You were always very positive, supportive and uplifting. It was evident to me that your spirit and great commitment to the endeavor was pivitol in making the event a great success.

Again, I would like to thank you for your tremendous efforts on behalf of the World Leisure Organization. I look forward to working with you in the future on other World Leisure projects and events.

Sincerely,

Christopher R. Edginton, Ph.D.

Secretary General